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Dear Joan,

Richard Berry <Richard.Berry@bowmanriley.com>
07 December 2018 14:53

Joan Jackson

Sam Till

Oatlands Junior School - Start on Site

| am writing in reference to the planning application ‘C6/79/687/M/CMA’ for a 2no. classroom extension at Oatlands
Junior School in Harrogate, to give written notification the client will be starting works on site from the 10"

December 2018.

The client acknowledges the application to discharge conditions is still under review, however, in order to make a
meaningful start, the site setup and enabling works need to commence from this date.

Please give me a call if you wish to discuss or require any additional information.

Kind regards

Richard Berry RIBA
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